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Cadwalader’s Fund Finance Team has been shortlisted in the “Fund Financing: Advisory
Services” category as part of The Drawdown Awards 2022 program. The awards celebrate
excellence and innovation within private capital fund operations, as recognized across 34
categories for both GPs and service providers. The winners will be announced at an awards
ceremony on June 9 in London.

https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://awards.the-drawdown.com/shortlist
https://www.cadwalader.com/

